Springdale Solar Farm Submission


I have been privileged to visit Sutton and the surrounding area and be able to enjoy the wonderful landscape many, many times for close to 50 years.

The proposed solar farm poses a threat to biodiversity and threatens species habitat and the loss of valuable grasslands.  The site of the proposed development is in the flight path for many species that visit the Mulligans Flat Nature Reserve.  The area is also subject to flooding, which in turn brings in many more species.  The magnificent rural landscape would be irrevocably damaged.

The large increase in traffic movements would be very disruptive and detrimental to the village residents, the local  businesses, the primary school and the surrounding area.

I’m not opposed to solar energy and solar farms, in the right environment, but these farms should not happen at the expense of our precious native fauna and flora.
